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As we continue to monitor and 

maneuver through the COVID-19 

situation, it becomes necessary to 

re-evaluate community events. 
 

The YMCA of Central Massachusetts’ 

Annual Business Meeting will be held 

virtually on April 28, 2020 at 5pm. 
 

The Volunteer Recognition Event 

Celebrating YMCA Youth Achievers has  

been postponed. A new date will be 

announced to honor and celebrate the 

accomplishments and contributions of 

young people and volunteers in  

our YMCA family. 
 

Please watch for upcoming 

communications from Carol Lucke on 

these two important events. 
 

Most importantly, please take care of 

yourself and your family, and continue 

to follow the guidance of the CDC, 

boards of health, and local and state 

governments. For YMCA updates, and 

health and well-being activities, please 

visit www.ymcaofcm.org. 
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